
 
TO:    Student Representative Assembly    

FROM:                Maheera Choudhury, AVP Finance    

SUBJECT:                     Bylaw 9; Non-MSU Groups – Marching Band McMaster    

DATE:       October 24th, 2023    

   
    
Dear SRA,    
    
After carefully reviewing and engaging in insightful discussions regarding Marching Band's 
budget and responses to our inquiries, the Finance Committee is delighted to express our 
support for the approval of Marching Band's budget for the upcoming 20232024 school 
year.   
   
Considering our comprehensive evaluation, we wish to put forth the following thoughtful 
recommendations:   

1. Implementing a more comprehensive transition report and establishing clear 
deadlines for the treasurer are pivotal steps towards reducing confusion and 
enhancing transparency in our funding management. This approach not only 
streamlines the transition process but also ensures that financial responsibilities 
are met promptly, providing a solid foundation for sound financial control and 
informed decision-making.  

   
Overall, Marching Band has a comprehensive and sound budget. The Finance Committee 
feels confident recommending their budget for the SRA meeting.  
  
Thank you,    
Maheera Choudhury   
    
Associate Vice-President Finance     
avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca   
    
    

    
.             

  

MEMO 
    
  

From the office of the…  
      

AVP Finance    
    

 


